NASHVILLE TOWN COUNCIL MEETING THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 25, 2021

Council members present by remote access: President Jane Gore, Vice-President Alisha Gredy, Councilmember Nancy Crocker, and Councilmember Anna Hofstetter. Council member not present: Councilmember Dave Rudd. Also in attendance by remote access: Municipal Operations Consultant Dax Norton, Administration Manager Phyllis Carr, and Records Clerk Sandie Jones.

COUNCIL BUSINESS – 11 am

1) OPENING THE MEETING

A. CALL TO ORDER by President Gore at 11:03 am.

2) RENEWAL OF EXECUTIVE POWERS

Councilmember Crocker made a motion to renew the Executive Powers of the Town Council President. Vice-President Gredy seconded the motion. All were unanimously in favor.

3) CONSIDER APPROVAL OF A CLAIM FOR ZIEBART OF BLOOMINGTON

Administration Manager Carr presented a quote from Ziebart of Bloomington to rhino-line two of the new town trucks. The vendor requires that they be paid immediately upon completion of work. She asked the Council for approval to pay Ziebart up to \$1,130 for both trucks.

Vice-President Gredy made a motion to update the fire control panel. Councilmember Crocker seconded the motion. All were unanimously in favor.

4) ADJOURN

Councilmember Crocker moved to adjourn the meeting. Vice-President Gredy seconded the motion. All were unanimously in favor. President Gore adjourned the meeting at 11:06 am.

The audio recording made at the Town Council meeting on 2-25-2021 is retained in the office of the Town Clerk-Treasurer.

President Jane Gore

Vice President Alisha Gredy

Councilmember Nancy Crocker

Councilmenter Anna Hofstetter

Councilmember Dave Rudd

Clerk-Treasurer Brenda K. Young